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Reading Class 
Last month the students all participated in the speech contest. I think they put in a lot of effort and their hard 
work showed and paid off. This next month is the last month of the semester. The students have all learned so 
much this year and the last month will mostly focused on reviewing and reinforcing all the material that they 
have learned all year long. I will be leaving the country for the month of July to visit my family in the United 
States, but we have an experienced substitute teacher who will coming in my stead to teach the class. I’m sure 
the students will all do so well and I have really appreciated the opportunity to teach them. Listed below is the 
curriculum schedule for this month of classes.  
Week 1: Unit 3: Week 1 Magnets 
Week 2: Unit 3: Week 1 Magnets 
Week 3: Unit 3: Week 1 Magnets 
Week 4: Review 
 
Phonics 
Dear parents, 
Last month we spent a lot of time preparing for our speech contest. Everyone put in so much time and effort 
into doing their best and I am very proud of everyone for working so hard. Tr. Chalsey and I encouraged 
everyone a lot and gave everyone a lot of motivation to make it more enjoyable for them.  
This month is the last month giraffe class will be in our second grade class. We will be doing the last chapter of 
our book and doing some review. This month we will be learning about long a and when it makes the long a 
sound. We will also be doing a lot of review games and activates as I want this month to be more relaxing and 
fun for everyone before they advance into the third grade class.  
It has been an hour and so much fun teaching this class and I will miss everyone from Giraffe class very much. I 
wish everyone the best in their studies and wherever they go in their lives.   
Week 1 –Unit 3 week 1 
Week 2 – Unit 3 week 1 
Week 3 –Unit 3 week 1 
Week 4 – Unit 3 week 1 
 



Grammar 
Dear Parents, 
Now that we have finished our speech contest, these past few weeks will be spent reviewing what they have 
learned this past semester. From the different noun forms and how to use adjectives and adverbs, well go 
through all the part of speech that we have learned. I hope that they will be able to put what they have learned 
so far to good use and hope that they continue to improve in the future. 
 
Composition 
Dear Parents,  
This month we will return to our Composition Writing which is called ‘If I Were the School Principal’. This topic 
gives the students the opportunity to be creative and thoughtful with their writing. They can think about what 
they could do to make their school better, what improvements or changes they would make and give their 
reasons why.   
Please see below for a detailed schedule of July.      
 July will see us continue to use the skills learnt in the other classes to develop our composition writing in an 
interesting and creative manner.  
Week 1- If I Were the School Principal 
Week 2- If I Were the School Principal 
Week 3- If I Were the School Principal 
Week 4- If I Were the School Principal 
All the Best,    
Teacher Eamonn 
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